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Graves Chapple Report now Available
(KTNC) - The annual Graves Chapple Research Center report is now available.  The report contains
research and demonstration results from hundreds of crop plots established at the field site, located
along Interstate 29 northwest of Craig.  
 The report provides results of tests that are guided by suggestions made by area growers.
 For a copy of the report, contact Jim Crawford, the Superintendent of the Graves Chapple Research
Center, at 660-744-6231, or Wayne Flanary, Regional Agronomist with University of Missouri
Extension, at 660-446-3724.
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